
RECALL NOTICE 
Leatherman Announces Recall of Charge® Plus and Charge® Plus TTi Multi-Tools 

 

 

Hazard: The tip of the knife blade doesn’t fully fold into the handle, posing a laceration hazard. 
 
Recalled Product: Leatherman Charge® Plus (Stainless & Black, All Black) and Charge® Plus TTi multi-
tools sold from July 2024 through March 2025. 
 
Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled Charge® multi-tools and go to 
www.leatherman.com/pages/charge-recall or scan the QR code below to determine if their multi-
tool falls within the scope of this recall. Leatherman will repair defective tools free of charge. 

 

 
 

For more information: 
 

800-847-8665 
 

Monday through Friday 6:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. PT 
 

charge@leatherman.com 
 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission. 
 

Post Until 11/28/2025 

http://www.leatherman.com/pages/charge-recall
mailto:charge@leatherman.com

